
Note：1. the results of a survey in which institutional investors who participated in the New Year 2016 Nomura Investment Seminar on 5 
January 2016 were asked to select one out of four options with regard to their attitude toward companies' disclosure of the status of their 
compliance with the Corporate Governance Code in their corporate governance reports.

2.Valid responses: 169
Source: Nomura
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